
 

 

 

The way in which you report a concern for a 
child is changing. 

 

From 2.00 pm on Wednesday 4th March 

to report a new child concern you are  

required to contact: 

Telephone 01325 406252 

You will no longer be required to submit a 

written referral.  

The office will be open: 

Monday—Thursday: 8.30am—5.00pm 

Friday: 8.30—4.30pm 

 

To get in touch out of office hours, contact the 

Emergency Duty Team on 01642 524552 

   


